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I understand the sympathy behind this bill but like anything the government tries to fix 

it will not solve the problem. It will make public places in large and small towns 

unusable to the public and put a financial burden on local government. As statistics 

show mental illness is a big cause in homelessness and we need places people can 

get help not a place they can camp for the night. 


